

CHILDREN SERVICES DIRECTORATE

ASHTON-UNDER-LYNE · AUDENSHAW · DENTON · DROYLSDEN · DUKINFIELD · HYDE · LONGDENDALE · MOSSLEY · STALYBRIDG

Michael Gaffney

request-823979-5108c29c@whatdotheyknow.com

Charlotte Finch Head of Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND)

Hyde Town Hall, Market Street, Hyde, Tameside, SK14 1AL

Call Centre 0161-342-8355

www.tameside.gov.uk

Email: Charlotte.Finch@tameside.gov.uk

Ref: 6561526

Ask for: Charlotte Finch Direct dial: 0161 342 8381 Date: 21 March 2022

Dear Michael Gaffney

Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request for information dated 19 January 2022 and further to my email on 15 February 2022, apologising for the delay to your request. This was due to service pressures and priorities the service have been facing, and additionally due to staff leave. You have requested the following information:

I have two questions regarding children in the borough, with Education and Health Care Plans.

- 1. For how many of these children are services, provided to meet the requirements of their EHCP, commissioned by the child's family rather than by the Council?
- 2. What is the overall budget for direct payments for services, provided by the Council to parents /guardians of children with EHCPs in these circumstances?

I am pleased to advise that the Council can provide the information you have requested.

- 1. 13.
- 2. This financial year £61054.05.

If you have any queries about this letter, please do not he sitate to contact me.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review of the Council's decision, you may do so within 40 working days of the date of this response. Please email foi@tameside.gov.uk or write to Sandra J Stewart, Borough Solicitor, at PO BOX 317, Ashton under Lyne, OL6 0GS.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Commissioner cannot normally make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Council. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF and at www.ico.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Charlotte Finch, Head of Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND)















